
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Genealogical Society of Rockland County 
invites you to join us at our monthly meeting  

the New City Library  
New City,  New York  

on the 4th Tuesday of the month at 7 P.M. 
 
 
 

The 28 February 2006 program will be: 
 

Riders of the Orphan Trains 
presented by Tom Reilly 

 
Orphan trains, which left from Manhattan with cargoes of children, traveled to many 
remote corners of the United States, dropping off children at each stop along the way. 
Some of those children ended up here in Rockland County. Come and find out what made 
these trains necessary; how did the young riders fare after being handed over to families 
at the stations; when did the trains stop. This is a fascinating and largely unknown 
segment of our history! 

 
 

for more information on the Genealogical Society of Rockland County 
refer to our website;  http://rocklandgenealogy.org/ 
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